
JOIN YEARBOOK CLUB! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Hey Sandburg Students: Looking for a way to get involved during these remote 

learning days?  If so, come join the Yearbook Club. We will meet Mondays after school 
from 3:30-4:30 in room 212 beginning on Monday, Nov. 2. Our first meeting will be 
virtual. Attendance at every meeting is not necessary as the yearbook program is web-

based and can be accessed at home. There is a $10 district-mandated fee to participate 
in after school clubs. Here is the link to join. If you have any questions please email 
Mrs. LaPenna at: clapenna@elmhurst205.org 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlo2H1Y2FhDYgYCwk5vNvFPwBdBhkYBjeK8OM093V4BegYaw/viewform

